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1.0 Purpose of Report/Summary of Main Issues 

 

1.1 To note the correspondence received from the Department for Infrastructure Roads, in 

response to the queries raised at its presentation to the Committee on 22nd November, 2023.  

   

2.0 Recommendation 

 

2.1 The Committee is asked to note the correspondence as set out in the report and to consider 

if any further action is necessary.  

3.0 

 

Main Report 

 

3.1 

 

 

 

3.2 

 

 

 

 
 
 
3.3 
 
 
 
 
 
3.4 
 
 
 
3.5 
 

 

 

 

 

Key Issues 

 

Further Response from DfI Roads – Autumn Report   

 

The Committee, at its meeting in November, received a presentation for the Department for 

Infrastructure Roads in relation to its Autumn Report 2023. During the meeting, Members had 

requested information on a number of additional matters, which DfI advised would be 

investigated and a further update submitted to the Committee in due course. 

 

Accordingly, a response has been received from Mr. D. McFarlane, Eastern Divisional Roads 

Manager, which provides and update on the matters raised at the Committee (Appendix 2 – 

DfI update on issues raised). 

 

Financial and Resource Implications 

None associated with this report. 

 

Equality or Good Relations Implications/Rural Needs Assessment 

None associated with this report. 

 

4.0 Appendices - Documents Attached 

 

 Appendix 1 – DfI Roads Response to meeting of 22 November  

Appendix 2 – DfI Roads update on issues raised   

 

 


